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Rebecca Miller-Rice

Administrator

Administrative Rules Review Section
Bureau of Legislative Research

1 Capitol Mall, 5th Floor

Little Rock, Arkansas 72201

October 11, 2023
Dear Ms. Miller-Rice,

| am writing to advise that, in accordance with Arkansas Code Annotated § 25-15-216(a)(1), the Arkansas
Department of Transportation (ARDOT) has reviewed newly enacted laws from the Regular Session of the 94th
General Assembly and determined that no action is necessary to adopt, repeal, or amend any of the Department's
existing rules.

Thank you for your assistance, and should you need any additional information please do not hesitate to contact
me.

Sincerely,




